NEW JERSEY STATE

POLICEMEN’S BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION

BOROUGH OF PEAPACK & GLADSTONE / BOROUGH OF FAR HILLS
NORTHERN SOMERSET P.B.A LOCAL No. 139
P.O. Box 20
Peapack, NJ 07977

June 06, 2022

Dr. Caesar DePac¢o, CEO and Founder
Summit Nutritionals International

29 Rockaway Road

Lebanon, NJ 08833

Dear Dr. Caesar DePago,

On behalf of the entire PBA Local 139, we would like to acknowledge your ongoing support for the Peapack and Gladstone Police
Department and the Far Hill Police Department. We would like to express our deepest gratitude for your unselfish contribution to PBA
139. Your donation is very important to us and it helps with our continuity of our commitment to serving our communities. You truly
make a difference for us, and we are extremely grateful.

May this letter serve as a receipt document of your donation for which you did not receive anything in return:

Donation: $5,000.00

Thanks again for your continued support.

Sincerely,
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President of PBA 139




